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Timequake
Kurt Vonnegut is one of the few American writers since Mark Twain to have won and sustained a great
popular acceptance while boldly introducing new themes and forms on the literary cutting edge. This is
the "Vonnegut effect" that Jerome Klinkowitz finds unique among postmodernist authors. In this
innovative study of the author's fiction, Klinkowitz examines the forces in American life that have made
Vonnegut's works possible. Vonnegut shared with readers a world that includes the expansive timeline
from the Great Depression, during which his family lost their economic support, through the
countercultural revolt of the 1960s, during which his fiction first gained prominence. Vonnegut also
explored the growth in recent decades of America's sway in art, which his fiction celebrates, and
geopolitics, which his novels question. A pioneer in Vonnegut studies, Jerome Klinkowitz offers The
Vonnegut Effect as a thorough treatment of the author's fiction-a canon covering more than a half
century and comprising twenty books. Considering both Vonnegut's methods and the cultural needs they
have served, Klinkowitz explains how those works came to be written and concludes with an assessment of
the author's place in American fiction.

Newsweek
This is the second volume of Vonnegutâe(tm)s autobiographical writings âe" a collage of his own life
story, snipped up and stuck down alongside his views on everything from suicidal depression to the
future of the planet and Andrew Lloyd Webber. Honest, dark, rambling, funny; this rare glimpse of
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Vonnegut's soul is a dagger to the heart of Western complacency.

If This Isn't Nice, What Is?
New York Times bestselling author Patti Callahan Henry transports readers to the Lowcountry of South
Carolina, where a tragedy unites two women—and forces them to face the dark secrets of their past… Since
a solo plane crash killed her husband two years ago, Annabelle Murphy has found solace in raising her
two children. Just when she thinks the grief is behind her, she receives the news that the wreckage of
the plane has been discovered—and that her husband did not die alone. He was with another woman.
Suddenly Annabelle is forced to question everything she once held true. Sofie Milstead knows the woman
who was on that plane. A dolphin researcher who has lived a quiet life, Sofie has never let anyone get
too close. But when Annabelle shows up on Sofie’s doorstep full of painful questions, both women must
confront their intertwining pasts—and find the courage they need to face the truth

The Vonnegut Effect
From Slapstick's "Turkey Farm" to Slaughterhouse-Five's eternity in a Tralfamadorean zoo cage with
Montana Wildhack, the question of the afterlife never left Kurt Vonnegut's mind. In God Bless You, Dr.
Kevorkian, Vonnegut skips back and forth between life and the Afterlife as if the difference between
them were rather slight. In thirty odd "interviews," Vonnegut trips down "the blue tunnel to the pearly
gates" in the guise of a roving reporter for public radio, conducting interviews: with Salvatore
Biagini, a retired construction worker who died of a heart attack while rescuing his schnauzer from a
pit bull, with John Brown, still smoldering 140 years after his death by hanging, with William
Shakespeare, who rubs Vonnegut the wrong way, and with socialist and labor leader Eugene Victor Debs,
one of Vonnegut's personal heroes. What began as a series of ninety-second radio interludes for WNYC,
New York City's public radio station, evolved into this provocative collection of musings about who and
what we live for, and how much it all matters in the end. From the original portrait by his friend Jules
Feiffer that graces the cover, to a final entry from Kilgore Trout, God Bless You, Dr. Kevorkian remains
a joy.

Unstuck in Time
In this self-portrait by an American genius, Kurt Vonnegut writes with beguiling wit and poignant wisdom
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about his favorite comedians, country music, a dead friend, a dead marriage, and various cockamamie
aspects of his all-too-human journey through life. This is a work that resonates with Vonnegut’s
singular voice: the magic sound of a born storyteller mesmerizing us with truth. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

Sucker's Portfolio
A previously unpublished collection of six brief fiction stories, one non-fiction essay, and an
unfinished science-fiction short story.

The Time Thief
Here for the first time is the complete short fiction of one of the 20th century's greatest writers.
More than half of Vonnegut's output was short fiction, and never before has the world had occasion to
wrestle with it all together. These 97 stories were written over a lifetime, from 1941 to 2007, and
include those published during Vonnegut's lifetime in magazines and story collections; those published
posthumously; and, here for the first time, five previously unpublished stories as well as a handful of
others that were published online only and read by few.

The Time Quake
A Man Without a Country
This book is the first scholarly study to discuss all of Vonnegut's novels against the background of his
other writing, events of the 20th century, and the vast array of Vonnegut scholarship. In his novels he
speaks eloquently and succinctly for his generation of Americans--the central generation of 20th-century
Americans--thus making him the representative 20th-century American writer. Morse discusses how
Vennegut's novels reflect the major traumatic public and private events that have gone into imagining
being an American during that century, including the Great Depression, World War II, the Bomb, Vietnam,
the weakening of social institutions, the vicissitudes of marriage and family, divorce, growing old,
experiencing loss, and anticipating death.
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Complete Stories
There's been a timequake. And everyone—even you—must live the decade between February 17, 1991 and
February 17, 2001 over again. The trick is that we all have to do exactly the same things as we did the
first time—minute by minute, hour by hour, year by year, betting on the wrong horse again, marrying the
wrong person again. Why? You'll have to ask the old science fiction writer, Kilgore Trout. This was all
his idea. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Black Star (Vintage Mysteries Series)
Twin Peaks
An encounter with an anti-gravity machine catapults Peter Schock and Kate Dyer back to the 18th century
and sets in motion a calamitous chain of events. While a massive police hunt gets underway to find the
missing children in the 21st century - in 1763 a hardened criminal, the Tar Man, steals the anti-gravity
machine and disappears into the London underworld. Stranded in another time and forced to chase the Tar
Man to his lair, Peter and Kate find a friend and guide in reformed cutpurse, Gideon Seymour. Gideon
does every thing he can to help them, but will his dark past catch up with him before the machine is
recovered?

Love, Kurt
Presents a collection of stories featuring a retail employee who is confronted by a zombie, a computer
warrior who leads his fighter band across a virtual landscape, and a company that outsources grief.

Life After Life
A never-before-seen collection of deeply intimate love letters from Kurt Vonnegut to his first wife,
Jane, compiled and edited by their daughter and reproduced in gorgeous full color. "If ever I do write
anything of length--good or bad--it will be written with you in mind." Kurt Vonnegut's oldest daughter,
Edith, was cleaning out her mother's attic when she stumbled upon a dusty box. Inside were more than twohundred love letters written by Kurt to Jane, spanning the early years of their relationship- from 1941,
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when nineteen-year-old Kurt heads off to college, to his deployment to Europe in 1944 and the couple's
marriage in 1945. The letters are full of the humor and wit that we have come to associate with Kurt
Vonnegut. But they also show more private corners of his mind- Passionate and tender, the letters form
an illuminating portrait of a young soldier's life in World War II as he attempts to come to grips with
love and mortality. And they expose the origins of Vonnegut the writer, when Jane was the only person
who believed in and supported him, and they had no idea how celebrated he would become. A beautiful fullcolor collection of handwritten letters, notes, sketches, and comics, interspersed with Edith's insights
and family memories, Love, Kurt is an intimate record of a young man growing into himself, a fascinating
account of a writer finding his voice, and a moving testament to the life-altering experience of falling
in love.

Washington Ice
What happens when a seventeenth-century bad guy has twenty-first-century technology? An accident with an
antigravity machine catapulted Peter Schock and Kate Dyer back to 1763. A bungled rescue attempt leaves
Peter stranded in the eighteenth century while a terrifying villain, the Tar Man, takes his place and
explodes onto twenty-first-century London. Concerned about the potentially catastrophic effects of time
travel, the NASA scientists responsible for the situation question whether it is right to rescue Peter.
Kate decides to take matters into her own hands, but things don't go as planned. Soon the physical
effects of time travel begin to have a disturbing effect on her. Meanwhile, in our century, the Tar Man
wreaks havoc in a city whose police force is powerless to stop him.Set against a backdrop of
contemporary London and revolutionary France, The Time Thief is the sequel to the acclaimed The Time
Travelers.

God Bless You, Dr. Kevorkian
A collection of graduation speeches by the acclaimed author of such works as A Man Without a Country
conveys his recommendations on how to make a difference in the world, his considerable humor and his
thoughts about the religious and cultural figures who most inspired his career.

Kurt Vonnegut and the American Novel
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Mother Night
‘Timequake is sweet, wild and cock-eyed Vonnegut has always had a true comic ear A beautifully
fastidious writer, utterly original’ - Guardian According to science-fiction writer Kilgore Trout, a
global timequake will occur in New York City on 13th February 2001. It is the moment when the universe
suffers a crisis of conscience. Should it expand or make a great big bang? It decides to wind the clock
back a decade to 1991, making everyone in the world endure ten years of deja-vu and a total loss of free
will – not to mention the torture of reliving every nanosecond of one of the tawdiest and most hollow
decades. With his trademark wicked wit, Vonnegut addresses memory, suicide, the Great Depression, the
loss of American eloquence, and the obsolescent thrill of reading books.

Pity the Reader
* Presents more than 200 waterfall ice routes and alpine ice climbs in 28 areas in all regions of the
state * Several Washington climbing schools offer specific courses in ice climbing * Includes
information on how weather patterns affect ice routes and the best times to climb, from KING5 TV's Jeff
Renner From established ice areas such as Alpental and Leavenworth, to routes being developed (or
rediscovered) around Coulee City and Wenatchee, the word is finally out: There are ample opportunities
for quality ice climbing in Washington state! Arctic Grail, The Drip, and Hanging Curtain are just a few
of the hottest ice routes that await you. Even more exciting, there are many routes yet to be conquered!
Veteran ice climber Alex Krawarik and mountain guide Jason D. Martin have consulted withice climbing
experts around the state to ensure the greatest accuracy and the best selection of routes.

Palm Sunday
In Unstuck in Time, Gregory Sumner guides us, with insight and passion, through a biography of fifteen
of Kurt Vonnegut’s best known works, his fourteen novels starting with Player Piano (1952) all the way
to an epilogue on his last book, A Man Without a Country (2005), to illustrate the quintessential
American writer’s profound engagement with the "American Dream" in its various forms. Sumner gives us a
poignant portrait of Vonnegut and his resistance to celebrating the traditional values associated with
the American Dream: grandiose ambition, unbridled material success, rugged individualism, and "winners"
over "losers." Instead of a celebration of these values, we read and share Vonnegut’s outrage, his
brokenhearted empathy for those who struggle under the ethos of survival-of-the-fittest in the frontier
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mentality—something he once memorably described as "an impossibly tough-minded experiment in
loneliness." Heroic and tragic, Vonnegut’s novels reflect the pain of his own life’s experiences,
relieved by small acts of kindness, friendship, and love that exemplify another way of living, another
sort of human utopia, an alternative American Dream, and the reason we always return to his books.

What Do I Read Next?
A Peculiar Peril is a head-spinning epic about three friends on a quest to protect the world from a
threat as unknowable as it is terrifying, from the Nebula Award–winning and New York Times bestselling
author of Annihilation, Jeff VanderMeer. Jonathan Lambshead stands to inherit his deceased grandfather’s
overstuffed mansion—a veritable cabinet of curiosities—once he and two schoolmates catalog its contents.
But the three soon discover that the house is filled with far more than just oddities: It holds clues
linking to an alt-Earth called Aurora, where the notorious English occultist Aleister Crowley has
stormed back to life on a magic-fueled rampage across a surreal, through-the-looking-glass version of
Europe replete with talking animals (and vegetables). Swept into encounters with allies more
unpredictable than enemies, Jonathan pieces together his destiny as a member of a secret society devoted
to keeping our world separate from Aurora. But as the ground shifts and allegiances change with every
step, he and his friends sink ever deeper into a deadly pursuit of the profound evil that is also
chasing after them.

The Novels of Kurt Vonnegut
“A rich, generous book about writing and reading and Kurt Vonnegut as writer, teacher, and friend . . .
Every page brings pleasure and insight.”—Gail Godwin, New York Times bestselling author Here is an
entirely new side of Kurt Vonnegut, Vonnegut as a teacher of writing. Of course he’s given us glimpses
before, with aphorisms and short essays and articles and in his speeches. But never before has an entire
book been devoted to Kurt Vonnegut the teacher. Here is pretty much everything Vonnegut ever said or
wrote having to do with the writing art and craft, altogether a healing, a nourishing expedition. His
former student, Suzanne McConnell, has outfitted us for the journey, and in these 37 chapters covers the
waterfront of how one American writer brought himself to the pinnacle of the writing art, and we can all
benefit as a result. Kurt Vonnegut was one of the few grandmasters of American literature, whose novels
continue to influence new generations about the ways in which our imaginations can help us to live. Few
aspects of his contribution have not been plumbed—fourteen novels, collections of his speeches, his
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essays, his letters, his plays—so this fresh view of him is a bonanza for writers and readers and
Vonnegut fans everywhere. “Part homage, part memoir, and a 100% guide to making art with words, Pity the
Reader: On Writing with Style is a simply mesmerizing book, and I cannot recommend it highly
enough!”—Andre Dubus III, #1 New York Times bestselling author “The blend of memory, fact, keen
observation, spellbinding descriptiveness and zany characters that populated Vonnegut’s work is on full
display here.”—James McBride, National Book Award-winning author

Dancers on the Shore
While masculinity has been an increasingly visible field of study within several disciplines (sociology,
literary studies, cultural studies, film and tv) over the last two decades, it is surprising that
analysis of contemporary representations of the first part of the century has yet to emerge. Professor
Brian Baker, evolving from his previous work Masculinities in Fiction and Film: Representing Men in
Popular Genres 1945-2000, intervenes to rectify the scholarship in the field to produce a wide-ranging,
readable text that deals with films and other texts produced since the year 2000. Focusing on
representations of masculinity in cinema, popular fiction and television from the period 2000-2010, he
argues that dominant forms of masculinity in Britain and the United States have become increasingly
informed by anxiety, trauma and loss, and this has resulted in both narratives that reflect that trauma
and others which attempt to return to a more complete and heroic form of masculinity. While focusing on
a range of popular genres, such as Bond films, war movies, science fiction and the Gothic, the work
places close analyses of individual films and texts in their cultural and historical contexts, arguing
for the importance of these popular fictions in diagnosing how contemporary Britain and the United
States understand themselves and their changing role in the world through the representation of men,
fully recognising the issues of race/ethnicity, class, sexuality, and age. Baker draws upon current work
in mobility studies and in the study of masculinities to produce the first book-length comparative study
of masculinity in popular culture of the first decade of the twenty-first century.

Fates Worse Than Death
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “For all those who have lived with Vonnegut in their imaginations . . . this
is what he is like in person.”–USA Today In a volume that is penetrating, introspective, incisive, and
laugh-out-loud funny, one of the great men of letters of this age–or any age–holds forth on life, art,
sex, politics, and the state of America’s soul. From his coming of age in America, to his formative war
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experiences, to his life as an artist, this is Vonnegut doing what he does best: Being himself.
Whimsically illustrated by the author, A Man Without a Country is intimate, tender, and brimming with
the scope of Kurt Vonnegut’s passions. Praise for A Man Without a Country “[This] may be as close as
Vonnegut ever comes to a memoir.”–Los Angeles Times “Like [that of] his literary ancestor Mark Twain,
[Kurt Vonnegut’s] crankiness is good-humored and sharp-witted. . . . [Reading A Man Without a Country
is] like sitting down on the couch for a long chat with an old friend.”–The New York Times Book Review
“Filled with [Vonnegut’s] usual contradictory mix of joy and sorrow, hope and despair, humor and
gravity.”–Chicago Tribune “Fans will linger on every word . . . as once again [Vonnegut] captures the
complexity of the human condition with stunning calligraphic simplicity.”–The Australian “Thank God,
Kurt Vonnegut has broken his promise that he will never write another book. In this wondrous assemblage
of mini-memoirs, we discover his family’s legacy and his obstinate, unfashionable humanism.”–Studs
Terkel

Timequake
The crucial sequel to the New York Times bestselling The Secret History of Twin Peaks, this novel
bridges the two series, and takes you deeper into the mysteries raised by the new series. The return of
Twin Peaks is one of the most anticipated events in the history of television. The subject of endless
speculation, shrouded in mystery, fans will come flocking to see Mark Frost and David Lynch’s inimitable
vision once again grace the screen. Featuring all the characters we know and love from the first series,
as well as a list of high-powered actors in new roles, the show will be endlessly debated, discussed,
and dissected. While The Secret History of Twin Peaks served to expand the mysteries of the town and
place the unexplained phenomena that unfolded there into a vastly layered, wide-ranging history, Twin
Peaks: The Final Dossier tells us what happened to key characters in the twenty-five years in between
the events of the first series and the second, offering details and insights fans will be clamoring for.
The novel also adds context and commentary to the strange and cosmic happenings of the new series. For
fans around the world begging for more, Mark Frost’s final take laid out in this novel will be required
reading.

Unstuck in Time
The first and only short story collection by William Melvin Kelley, author of A Different Drummer, and
the source from which he drew inspiration for his subsequent novels. Originally published in 1964, this
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collection of sixteen stories includes two linked sets of stories about the Bedlow and Dunford families.
They represent the earliest work of William Melvin Kelley and provided a rich source of stories and
characters who were to fill out his later novels. Spanning generations from the Deep South during
Reconstruction to New York City in the 1960s, these insightful stories depict African American
families--their struggles, their heartbreak, and their love.

A Peculiar Peril
Volume II of the Author Price Guides (APG) includes 51 authors. Each APG contains a facsimile of the
author's signature; a brief biographical sketch; a complete up-to-date list of the author's first
editions (American & British), with entries for limited & trade editions; number of copies (if
available); how to identify the first edition; & estimated values with & without dustwrappers. Authors
in Volume II are: Barth, Berger, Cheever, Churchill, Clavell, Crews, Didion, Dos Passos, Eastlake,
Fitzgerald, Fleming, Francis, Frost, Goyen, Grey, Grimes, Grumbach, Harrison, Heinlein, Heller, Hurston,
Irving, Kennedy, LeCarre, Limited Editions Club, London, Ludlum, Mailer, Malamud, Markson, Marshall,
Maxwell, McElroy, McGuanc, McMurtry, Nabokov, O'Connor, Percy, Price, Roth, Evelyn Scott, Thorne Smith,
Spackman, Styron, Peter Taylor, Dylan Thomas, Twain, Updike, Vonnegut, Welty & William C. Williams.
Essential for librarians, dealers & collectors. Over 200,000 sold. Volume I with Capote, Eliot,
Faulkner, Graves, Hammett, Hemingway, King & 55 other authors, also available by the same publisher.
ISBN 1-883060-04-4. Please contact: Quill & Brush, P.O. Box 5365, Rockville, MD 20848. (301) 460-3700,
FAX: (301) 871-5425, E-mail: apg@qb.com.

Author Price Guides
The catastrophic consequences of time travel are now impossible to ignore. Lord Luxon has set his sights
on the ultimate prize: America, while, abducted to 1763, Peter and Kate begin to understand that history
has arrived at a tipping point. Transformed into an oracle, Kate is able to see the future as easily as
the past. Gideon does all he can to help, but he is tormented by the knowledge that The Tar Man, his
nemesis, is also his brother. As they pursue him through the dark streets of eighteenth-century London,
and the time quakes begin, Peter realises that this monster may hold the fate of us all in his hands.

Sorry Please Thank You
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The New York Times bestseller-a "gripping" posthumous collection of previously unpublished work by Kurt
Vonnegut on the subject of war. A fitting tribute to a literary legend and a profoundly humane humorist,
Armageddon in Retrospect is a collection of twelve previously unpublished writings on war and peace.
Imbued with Vonnegut's trademark rueful humor and outraged moral sense, the pieces range from a letter
written by Vonnegut to his family in 1945, informing them that he'd been taken prisoner by the Germans,
to his last speech, delivered after his death by his son Mark, who provides a warmly personal
introduction to the collection. Taken together, these pieces provide fresh insight into Vonnegut's
enduring literary genius and reinforce his ongoing moral relevance in today's world. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

Gideon the Cutpurse
Simon Wagstaff narrowly escapes the Deluge that destroys Earth when he happens upon an abandoned
spaceship. A man without a planet, he gains immortality from an elixir drunk during an interlude with a
cat-like alien queen. Now Simon must chart a 3,000-year course to the most distant corners of the
multiverse, to seek out the answers to the questions no one can seem to answer.

Timequake
The author's first full-length novel in seven years, a hilarious moral satire features a science fiction
writer, Kilgore Trout, who manages to turn time back a decade, insisting that everyone repeat it exactly
the same way. Reprint.

Timequake
After an earthquake briefly disrupts their canoe trip in the Ozarks, Randy and his cousin Morgan travel
into the future where, depleted and overpopulated, the country has lapsed into medieval society.

Contemporary Masculinities in Fiction, Film and Television
“Vonnegut is George Orwell, Dr. Caligari and Flash Gordon compounded into one writer . . . a zany but
moral mad scientist.”—Time Mother Night is a daring challenge to our moral sense. American Howard W.
Campbell, Jr., a spy during World War II, is now on trial in Israel as a Nazi war criminal. But is he
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really guilty? In this brilliant book rife with true gallows humor, Vonnegut turns black and white into
a chilling shade of gray with a verdict that will haunt us all. “A great artist.”—Cincinnati Enquirer “A
shaking up in the kaleidoscope of laughter . . . Reading Vonnegut is addictive!”—Commonweal

Venus on the Half-Shell
What if you could live again and again, until you got it right? On a cold and snowy night in 1910,
Ursula Todd is born to an English banker and his wife. She dies before she can draw her first breath. On
that same cold and snowy night, Ursula Todd is born, lets out a lusty wail, and embarks upon a life that
will be, to say the least, unusual. For as she grows, she also dies, repeatedly, in a variety of ways,
while the young century marches on towards its second cataclysmic world war. Does Ursula's apparently
infinite number of lives give her the power to save the world from its inevitable destiny? And if she
can -- will she? Darkly comic, startlingly poignant, and utterly original -- this is Kate Atkinson at
her absolute best.

Armageddon in Retrospect
The Black Star is a criminal mastermind who is pursued by Roger Verbeck and Muggs, a millionaire
bachelor and his ex-thug partner. Black Star is a gentleman criminal in that he does not commit murder,
nor does he permit any of his gang to kill anyone, not even the police or his arch enemy Roger Verbeck.
He does not threaten women, always keeps his word, and is invariably courteous. He is always seen in a
black cloak and a black hood on which is embossed a jet black star. The Black Star and his gang used
"vapor bombs" and "vapor guns" which rendered their victims instantly unconscious.

Time Quake
Known for her original plots, deft characterization, and lyrical voice, Juliana Gray presents an
extraordinary novel of an uncommon pursuit… February, 1906. As the personal secretary of the recently
departed Duke of Olympia—and a woman of scrupulous character—Miss Emmeline Rose Truelove never expected
her duties to involve steaming through the Mediterranean on a private yacht, under the prodigal eye of
one Lord Silverton, the most charmingly corrupt bachelor in London. But here they are, improperly bound
on a quest to find the duke’s enigmatic heir, current whereabouts unknown. An expert on anachronisms,
Maximilian Haywood was last seen at an archaeological dig on the island of Crete. And from the moment
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Truelove and Silverton disembark, they are met with incidents of a suspicious nature: a ransacked flat,
a murdered government employee, an assassination attempt. As they travel from port to port on Max’s
trail, piecing together the strange events of the days before his disappearance, Truelove will discover
the folly of her misconceptions—about the whims of the heart, the motives of men, and the nature of time
itself…

A Most Extraordinary Pursuit
While sinister Lord Luxon makes himself at home in twenty-first century Manhattan, Peter and Kate, aided
by Gideon, pursue The Tar Man through the streets of eighteenth-century London, when history is at its
tipping point.

Like Shaking Hands with God
Like Shaking Hands with God details a collaborative journey on the art of writing undertaken by two
distinguished writers separated by age, race, upbringing, and education, but sharing common goals and
aspirations. Rarely have two writers spoken so candidly about the intersection where the lives they live
meet the art they practice. That these two writers happen to be Kurt Vonnegut and Lee Stringer makes
this a historic and joyous occasion. The setting was a bookstore in New York City, the date Thursday,
October 1, 1998. Before a crowd of several hundred, Vonnegut and Stringer took up the challenge of
writing books that would make a difference and the concomitant challenge of living from day to day. As
Vonnegut said afterward, ""It was a magical evening."" A book for anyone interested in why the simple
act of writing things down can be more important than the amount of memory in our computers.

The Art of Keeping Secrets
The novels of Kurt Vonnegut depict a profoundly absurd and distinctly postmodern world. But in this
critical study, Robert Tally argues that Vonnegut himself is actually a modernist, who is less
interested in indulging in the free play of signifiers than in attempting to construct a model that
could encompass the American experience at the end of the twentieth century. As a modernist wrestling
with a postmodern condition, Vonnegut makes use of diverse and sometimes eccentric narrative techniques
(such as metafiction, collage, and temporal slippages) to project a comprehensive vision of life in the
United States. Vonnegut's novels thus become experiments in making sense of the radical transformations
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of self and society during that curious, unstable period called, perhaps ironically, the 'American
Century.' An untimely figure, Vonnegut develops a postmodern iconography of American civilization while
simultaneously acknowledging the impossibility of a truly comprehensive representation.

The Literary Review
In Unstuck in Time, Gregory Sumner guides us, with insight and passion, through a biography of fifteen
of Kurt Vonnegut’s best known works, his fourteen novels starting with Player Piano (1952) all the way
to an epilogue on his last book, A Man Without a Country (2005), to illustrate the quintessential
American writer’s profound engagement with the "American Dream" in its various forms. Sumner gives us a
poignant portrait of Vonnegut and his resistance to celebrating the traditional values associated with
the American Dream: grandiose ambition, unbridled material success, rugged individualism, and "winners"
over "losers." Instead of a celebration of these values, we read and share Vonnegut’s outrage, his
brokenhearted empathy for those who struggle under the ethos of survival-of-the-fittest in the frontier
mentality—something he once memorably described as "an impossibly tough-minded experiment in
loneliness." Heroic and tragic, Vonnegut’s novels reflect the pain of his own life’s experiences,
relieved by small acts of kindness, friendship, and love that exemplify another way of living, another
sort of human utopia, an alternative American Dream, and the reason we always return to his books.
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